Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 11:34 AM

To: ‘David Siegel'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: SCP case RO2934, Lucchesi Property, 2200-2222 Wood St., Oakland, GeoTracker Global
ID

Hi Dave,

Thank you for your assistance in getting this case moving. | recall we had discussed this. The additional boring location
was approved in our February letter and to use the EPA’s RSLs for ethylene glycol.

Please proceed with the work.
Feel free to contact me if you have additional questions.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]

Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:49 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: 2200 Wood RO0002934

Hi Keith, just checking in with you on this. We were asked to submit a revised soil boring location map adding a boring
near the end of the storm drain which we did.

Then | questioned what screening level for ethylene glycol should be used. Seems like except for the additional boring
everything was approved in the December 15, 2016 workplan.

Please let me know the status of this approval. Thanks, Dave

David Siegel

Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541
(510) 247-9885 x304

dave@eras.biz






